FCP/2022/NOTICE/0021 Date: 17/03/2022

Notice

It is hereby informed to all the Staff Members and the
Students of D.pharm that the college will remain closed on
18™ March and 19" March, 2022 (Friday & Saturday) on

account of Dolyatra and Holi. The college will reopen on

22" March, 2022 (Tuesday).
-
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